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May 8, 2019 
 
Ann Leonard 
Director 
Tom P. Haney Technical Center 
3016 Highway 77 
Panama City, Florida 32405 
  
Re: Haney HVAC Renovation Project 
  
Dear Ann: 
  
This is to advise you that the Board of Directors of  Triumph Gulf Coast, Inc., has approved  your request, 
as stated in your April 16, 2019 letter, to extend the development and implementation of the enhanced 
skills “Pilot Program” until the construction phase of the project has been completed.  This approval was 
made at the Board’s April 29, 2019, meeting and will be reflected in the minutes of that 
meeting.   Please note that this approval does not constitute a waiver or amendment of any other 
provision of the Grant Award Agreement.  
  
We look forward to continuing to support the project under the Grant Award Agreement. 

  
Sincerely, 

 
Cori Henderon 
Program Administrator  
 
 

 


